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  Uncovering the Logic of English: A Common-Sense Solution to America's
Literacy Crisis Denise Eide,2011-01-27 English is so illogical! It is
generally believed that English is a language of exceptions. For many,
learning to spell and read is frustrating. For some, it is impossible...
especially for the 29% of Americans who are functionally illiterate. But what
if the problem is not the language itself, but the rules we were taught? What
if we could see the complexity of English as a powerful tool rather than a
hindrance? --Denise Eide Uncovering the Logic of English challenges the
notion that English is illogical by systematically explaining English
spelling and answering questions like Why is there a silent final E in have,
large, and house? and Why is discussion spelled with -sion rather than -tion?
With easy-to-read examples and anecdotes, this book describes: - the
phonograms and spelling rules which explain 98% of English words - how
English words are formed and how this knowledge can revolutionize vocabulary
development - how understanding the reasons behind English spelling prevents
students from needing to guess The author's inspiring commentary makes a
compelling case that understanding the logic of English could transform
literacy education and help solve America's literacy crisis. Thorough and
filled with the latest linguistic and reading research, Uncovering the Logic
of English demonstrates why this systematic approach should be as
foundational to our education as 1+1=2.
  The American Heritage Book Of English Usage Editors of the American
Heritage Di,1996-09-09 For the first time, the editors of the acclaimed
American Heritage(R) Dictionary have applied their efforts to word usage as
its own subject. The result is this practical guide that includes chapters on
grammar, style, diction, gender, social groups, pronunciation, word
formation, science terms, and a subject and a word index.
  Dreyer's English Benjamin Dreyer,2020-08-04 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A
sharp, funny grammar guide they’ll actually want to read, from Random House’s
longtime copy chief and one of Twitter’s leading language gurus NAMED ONE OF
THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY O: The Oprah Magazine • Paste • Shelf Awareness
“Essential (and delightful!)”—People We all write, all the time: books,
blogs, emails. Lots and lots of emails. And we all want to write better.
Benjamin Dreyer is here to help. As Random House’s copy chief, Dreyer has
upheld the standards of the legendary publisher for more than two decades. He
is beloved by authors and editors alike—not to mention his followers on
social media—for deconstructing the English language with playful erudition.
Now he distills everything he has learned from the myriad books he has
copyedited and overseen into a useful guide not just for writers but for
everyone who wants to put their best prose foot forward. As authoritative as
it is amusing, Dreyer’s English offers lessons on punctuation, from the
underloved semicolon to the enigmatic en dash; the rules and nonrules of
grammar, including why it’s OK to begin a sentence with “And” or “But” and to
confidently split an infinitive; and why it’s best to avoid the doldrums of
the Wan Intensifiers and Throat Clearers, including “very,” “rather,” “of
course,” and the dreaded “actually.” Dreyer will let you know whether
“alright” is all right (sometimes) and even help you brush up on your
spelling—though, as he notes, “The problem with mnemonic devices is that I
can never remember them.” And yes: “Only godless savages eschew the series
comma.” Chockful of advice, insider wisdom, and fun facts, this book will
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prove to be invaluable to everyone who wants to shore up their writing
skills, mandatory for people who spend their time editing and shaping other
people’s prose, and—perhaps best of all—an utter treat for anyone who simply
revels in language. Praise for Dreyer’s English “Playful, smart, self-
conscious, and personal . . . One encounters wisdom and good sense on nearly
every page of Dreyer’s English.”—The Wall Street Journal “Destined to become
a classic.”—The Millions “Dreyer can help you . . . with tips on punctuation
and spelling. . . . Even better: He’ll entertain you while he’s at
it.”—Newsday
  A Book of Middle English J. A. Burrow,Thorlac Turville-Petre,2013-04-03
This essential Middle English textbook, now in its third edition,introduces
students to the wide range of literature written inEngland between 1150 and
1400. New, thoroughly revised edition of this essential MiddleEnglish
textbook. Introduces the language of the time, giving guidance
onpronunciation, spelling, grammar, metre, vocabulary and regionaldialects.
Now includes extracts from ‘Pearl’ andChaucer’s ‘Troilus and Criseyde’.
Bibliographic references have been updated throughout. Each text is
accompanied by detailed notes.
  English Around the World Edgar W. Schneider,2010-12-20 The global spread of
English has had widespread linguistic, social and cultural implications,
affecting the lives of millions of people around the world. This textbook
provides a lively and accessible introduction to world Englishes, describing
varieties used in places as broad-ranging as America, Jamaica, Australia,
Africa and Asia, and setting them within their historical and social
contexts. Students are guided through the material with chapter previews and
summaries, maps, timelines, lists of key terms, discussion questions and
exercises, and a comprehensive glossary, helping them to understand, analyse
and compare different varieties of English, and apply descriptive
terminology. The book is accompanied by a useful web site, containing textual
and audio examples of the varieties introduced in the text, and links to
related sources of interest. Providing essential knowledge and skills for
those embarking on the study of world Englishes, this is set to become the
leading introduction to the subject.
  Crazy English Richard Lederer,2010-05-11 In what other language, asks
Lederer, do people drive on a parkway and park in a driveway, and your nose
can run and your feet can smell? In CRAZY ENGLISH, Lederer frolics through
the logic-boggling byways of our language, discovering the names for phobias
you didn't know you could have, the longest words in our dictionaries, and
the shortest sentence containing every letter in the alphabet. You'll take a
bird's-eye view of our beastly language, feast on a banquet of mushrooming
food metaphors, and meet the self-reflecting Doctor Rotcod, destined to speak
only in palindromes.
  The New Oxford Book of English Prose John Gross,1998 This is a unique
anthology. Drawing on the full range of English prose, wherever it has been
written, it illustrates the growth, development, and resources of the
language from the legends of Sir Thomas Malory to the novels of Kashuo
Ishiguro. In the process it reveals a variety ofachievements which no other
language can match. The book represents an enormous diversity of men and
women - from John Bunyan to John Updike, from Brendan Behan to Chinua Achebe,
from Dorothy Wordsworth to Patrick White. As the centuries progress, American
writers increase their presence, and by the twentieth century there are
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contributions fromIndia, Australia, Canada, Nigeria, the Caribbean and many
other parts of the world. The selection is no less remarkable for its breadth
in terms of subject-matter and treatment. Fiction is generously represented,
but many other kinds of writing have also been drawn on: letters, diaries,
and memoirs; history and philosophy; criticism and reportage; sermons and
satire; travel-books;reflections on art, science, politics and sport. There
are classic and well-loved passages, and also a great deal that is
unfamiliar. John Gross has chosen with consummate skill to produce a volume
that is both a testimonial to English prose and an endless source of
pleasurable browsing.
  The Elements of English Stan Malless,Jeff McQuain,2014-08-18 Stan Malles
and Jeff McQuain have written this brief, yet very important glossary in the
spirit of E.D. Hirsch’s bestselling Cultural Literacy. Here is a dictionary
of basic terms for literature, composition, and grammar that every American,
no matter their age, needs to know. Perfect for home and classroom use, The
Elements of English is simple to use, unintimidating to read and easy to
understand. Each area of language arts is divided into its own section, and a
comprehensive index is also included. Each entry is concise, yet explained
very clearly. Examples are listed to illustrate meanings, as are reminders,
hints, and tips that further define and elucidate the terms. The Elements of
English has been used very successfully in classrooms across the country.
This revised and expanded edition includes new entries plus three additional
appendices. This is a little book that fills a big need, and it deserves a
wide distribution and readership.
  Mysteries of English Grammar Andreea S. Calude,Laurie Bauer,2021-09-30
Despite a history of hundreds of years of research analysing aspects of
English grammar, there are still open problems which continue to baffle
language researchers today. Such ‘grammar mysteries’ arise for a number of
reasons: because the language is changing; because different speakers of the
language adhere to distinct norms and thus introduce and maintain variation
in the system; because there are differences between the grammar of spoken
and written English. This book illuminates some of the complexities of the
subject, the areas where new discoveries await and why it matters. Through a
series of accessible and engaging case studies on various aspects of grammar,
from multiple negation to possession, the authors present grammar as an
intellectual challenge. This book brings out into the open questions about
language usage to which we still do not have good answers in a bid to make
variation overt and to revel in the mystery of the English language. Both
aimed at the interested general reader and the beginning student of English
language and linguistics, this is a fresh take on grammar.
  I Hate English! Ellen Levine,Steve Björkman,1995-09-01 When her family
moves to New York from Hong Kong, Mei Mei finds it difficult to adjust to
school and learn the alien sounds of English.
  English Essentials John Langan,2009-01-28 John Langan's English Essentials
offers guidance through the grammar, punctuation, and usage skills needed for
success in college and beyond. In short, English Essentials is an efficient,
accessible, and helpful guide to mastering practical English skills.
  English for Everyone: Level 1: Beginner, Course Book DK,2016-06-28 Our
Course Book (Level 1) is a great reference guide to introduce English for
beginners including key language skills, grammar, and vocabulary. Ideal for
English test preparations or ESL lesson plans, the Course Book uses visual
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teaching methods to introduce the English language, reinforced through a
variety of exercises and examples when used alongside our Practice Book
(Level 1). From introducing yourself and talking about your home, city, and
hobbies to expanding your vocabulary and understanding grammar rules, this is
a completely comprehensive introduction to learning English. Whether you are
looking for ESL teaching materials, or a structured program for adults to
learn English as a second language, the English for Everyone Course Books
provide: - Sample language examples: New language topics are introduced in
context using clear, illustrated, and color-coded explanations - Supporting
audio: Extensive English-speaking audio materials integrated into every unit,
giving vital oral and listening practice. (All supplementary audio is
available on the DK English for Everyone website and IOS/Android App). -
Sentence formation guides: Visual break downs of English grammar, showing
learners how to recreate even complex English sentences - Visual English
vocabulary cues: Lists of useful English words and common phrases with visual
aids are available throughout the book - Personalized learning: Write-on
lines encourage ESL learners to write their own prompts and translations
where needed to help customize English language learning The English for
Everyone Level 1 resources cover the skills and topics required for all major
global English-language exams and reference frameworks including: - CEFR: A1
- TOEFL (test paper): 0-250 - TOEFL (computer-based test): 0-30 - TOEFL
(online test): 0-10 - IELTS: 0-2.5 - TOEIC: 0-200 English for Everyone is a
series of guides and practice books that supports English learning for adults
from a beginner level, to intermediate, and advanced practical English.
Offering an easy-to-follow format that offers guidance for both teaching
English as a second or foreign language, and a self-study approach with
resources available to improve English speaking, reading, and writing.
  An Historical Syntax of the English Language Museo Di Roma,2023-05-08
Frederik Theodor Visser's An Historical Syntax of the English Language,
published in four massive volumes between 1963 and 1973, is certainly one of
the cornerstones of research in English linguistics. Visser's achievements
can hardly be overestimated. Before the advent of modern corpus linguistics,
he compiled a remarkable wealth of detailed philological data from all
periods of English and combined this with current grammatical analyses of his
time. This has made this publications an indispensable resource for anyone
investigating the history of English syntax. This reproduction of Visser's
volumes is more than welcome, and timely, as the volumes have been out of
print for quite some time and were sometimes a little bit difficult to
navigate. Having a searchable and easy-to- use online version, although maybe
not perfect, available now means a revival for scholarship that celebrates
its fiftieth birthday without losing any of its relevance.
  So You Really Want to Learn English Book 1 Susan Elkin,2005-08-26 Offers a
set of answers to the exercises in So You Really Want to Learn English 1.
This title is suitable for a teacher or parent looking for a textbook course
to inspire a love of reading whilst also covering the fundamentals of
grammar, spelling and punctuation. It suitable pupils working at Key Stage 3
and towards Common Entrance at 13+.
  Introducing English Language Louise Mullany,Peter Stockwell,2015-07-30
Routledge English Language Introductions cover core areas of language study
and are one-stop resources for students. Assuming no prior knowledge, books
in the series offer an accessible overview of the subject, with activities,
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study questions, sample analyses, commentaries and key readings – all in the
same volume. The innovative and flexible ‘two-dimensional’ structure is built
around four sections – introduction, development, exploration and extension –
which offer self-contained stages for study. Each topic can also be read
across these sections, enabling the reader to build gradually on the
knowledge gained. Introducing English Language: is the foundational book in
the Routledge English Language Introductions series, providing an accessible
introduction to the English language contains newly expanded coverage of
morphology, updated and revised exercises, and an extended Further Reading
section comprehensively covers key disciplines of linguistics such as
historical linguistics, sociolinguistics and psycholinguistics, as well as
core areas in language study including acquisition, standardisation and the
globalisation of English uses a wide variety of real texts and images from
around the world, including a Monty Python sketch, excerpts from novels such
as Virginia Woolf’s To the Lighthouse, and news items from Metro and the BBC
provides updated classic readings by the key names in the discipline,
including Guy Cook, Andy Kirkpatrick and Zoltán Dörnyei is accompanied by a
website with extra activities, project ideas for each unit, suggestions for
further reading, links to essential English language resources, and course
templates for lecturers. Written by two experienced teachers and authors,
this accessible textbook is an essential resource for all students of the
English language and linguistics.
  Mastering English Pramod K Chaudhari,2020-09-15 This is one of the rare
books on English which covers every aspect of the language—vocabulary,
pronunciation, grammar and punctuation. It will open a new chapter in the
learning process of every student. English is not so easy to learn as claimed
by certain fly-by-night teaching centres, but every effort has been made in
this book to understand the nuances of the language—and fast. English is one
of the richest languages. It has borrowed extensively from all the major
languages in the world, including Hindi. Mantra, chutney, dosa, etc have now
become English words. A separate list of foreign words is given in this book.
Twenty students have ‘left’ the class means gone out of the class. Twenty
students are ‘left’ in the class means remained in the class. ‘That’s life’
means bad/hard life while ‘This is the life’ means good life. A fat chance or
a slim chance have the same meaning. Such oddities have been explained in the
book quite clearly. This book will be useful not only for students but for
all who want to learn English from A to Z and want to use the language with
authority.
  The Cambridge History of the English Language Richard M. Hogg,Norman
Francis Blake,Robert Burchfield,Roger Lass,Suzanne Romaine,1992 Volume 5
covers the dialects of England since 1776, the historical development of
English in the former Celtic-speaking countries, and English other countries.
  Navigating English Grammar: A Guide to Analyzing R Eal Language, 2nd
Edition A Lobeck,2024-04-18
  Diminutives in English Klaus P. Schneider,2012-10-24 That English has no
diminutives is a common myth. The present study shows, however, that English
does possess diminutives, and not only analytic but also synthetic diminutive
markers. Analytic markers include, first and foremost, little, as well as
other adjectives from the same word field, whereas the inventory of synthetic
markers comprises suffixes as, for instance, -ie, -ette, -let, -kin, -een, -
s, -er, -poo and -pegs. These markers are examined from a grammatical and a
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pragmatic perspective in an integrative formal-functional framework. The
grammatical perspective involves phonological, morphological and semantic
features, while the pragmatic perspective involves pragmalinguistic as well
as sociopragmatic features on the levels of the speech act and larger
interactive units in dialogue. The findings reveal that English diminutive
suffixes are, in fact, among the most productive suffixes of the English
language. While the suffixes share a number of features, each has developed
its own profile, specifically regarding semantic and pragmatic features. In
everyday conversation, there is a division of labour between the synthetic
and the analytic type of formation concerning the communicative functions of
diminutives and their distribution in discourse. The choice of formal device
and its function depend crucially on pragmatic factors, notably on the
illocution, the interactive status, the realisation strategy, and the
politeness value of the utterances in which diminutives are employed, and
also on the relationship between the interlocutors.
  A New English Dictionary on Historical Principles Sir James Augustus Henry
Murray,Sir William Alexander Craigie,Charles Talbut Onions,1891
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